
 

 

Upcoming Events 
 

March 1st  

12:00 PM – 1:00 PM | 

Cambie Student Lounge 

Fall 2022 Academic 

Awards Ceremony 
 

March 1st - 3rd 

British Columbia 

Tourism & Hospitality 

Industry Conference, 

Prince George 
 

March 10th 

HRTM 7716 Field Course 

Declaration Forms Due 

for All New MHMS 

Students  
 

March 14th  

1:30 PM – 2:30 PM | 

Cambie #211 

Research Seminar Series 

by Dr. Jarrett Bachman 
 

March 21st  

12:00 PM – 2:30 PM | 

Cambie #210 

Teaching Development 

Workshop 

*by invitation only* 

 
 

 

 

Hospitality and Tourism Management 
Fairleigh Dickinson University – Vancouver 

MONTHLY NEWSLETTER 
March 2023 

Faculty Update – Dr. Michael Lever 

The BC Hospitality Foundation has over ten $1,000 scholarships ready to be 
awarded to students enrolled in hospitality, wine, and culinary education 
programs. Most applications close on March 31. 
For further information, scan the QR code. 

Speaking Engagements by Dr. Jarrett Bachman 

PDGIA Annual Conference 

On February 16-18, 2023, Dr. Jarrett Bachman presented two of his research projects at the 
West Federation CHRIE Conference in Las Vegas, Nevada. The photo below highlights his joint 
presentation with Dr. Thomas C. Padron (California State University – East Bay) and Dr. Kristin 
Malek (University of Nebraska – Lincoln) on inclusivity in hospitality and tourism higher 
education. This month, he will be presenting research at the BC Tourism & Hospitality 
Conference in Prince George, FDU Vancouver, and Thompson Rivers University in Kamloops. 

MHMS February Pizza Party Photo Recap 

BC Hospitality Foundation Scholarship Programs 

Our Assistant Professor, Dr. Michael Lever, was recently elected to 2nd Vice President of the 
Travel and Tourism Research Association (Canada Chapter) Board of Directors. His main 
responsibility in this role is Conference Chair of the upcoming Travel and Tourism Research 
Association (TTRA) Canada conference taking place this year in Kingston, Ontario. 
 

Case Study Competition – TTRA Canada 

TTRA will be announcing a student case study competition at the TTRA Canada Conference, 
which takes place September 13-15 this year. To learn more about this case study competition, 
contact Dr. Lever at m.lever@fdu.edu. 

Our School will be participating in the Private Degree 
Granting Institutions Association (PDGIA) annual conference 
in Vancouver, taking place on March 30th. Students Yamini 
Venkat, Bumsuk Kim, Kimia Nooraeipour, Sagar Raj Asrani, 
and Wonuola Bolarin, along with Assistant Professor Dr. 
Michael Lever, will be presenting their research study titled 
“Non-Economic Impacts of Health and Well-Being on 
Residents within the Hospitality & Tourism Industries”. 
 

mailto:m.lever@fdu.edu

